
On Wednesday 11th December, the School Council
will be holding a Christmas Extravaganza Sale in our

school hall during the day. Children can bring money
to school on this day to purchase a range of items
such as books, cakes, sweets, bracelets and much

more. 
We are also asking for donations of books, toys,

cakes, and sweets to support our children’s sale. We
would be extremely grateful as all proceeds will go
towards an outdoor calm corner for our school. We

hope to unveil this during our 50th anniversary
celebration. 

All donations must be in school by Monday 9th
December. Please be as generous as you can.

Thank you for your support.
School Council 
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